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The New Washington Beautification Committee is again sponsoring a town wide yard sale on
the third weekend in October, October 19 and 20.      

  

For the past few years, residents and businesses in New Washington have pleased the
thousands of folks traveling to Autumn on the River in Bethlehem, by hosting dozens of yard
sales in the town of New Washington. This year they hope to make it bigger. If you live in town
invite your friends and neighbors to join you in having a big yard sale.

  

If you need a yard sale booth, you can buy a spot near the town center at Main and Center,
across from the bank. Contact a member of the beautification committee ASAP to reserve the
best spots. The cost is $15 per table, $10 for each additional table.

  

The hardware store in town will be utilizing their smokers and grills to cook up some 8 x 12
backyard building built by Wiggam Lumber. The building is located at the hardware store and
you can buy a chance on it at the hardware store or at Wiggam Lumber. Purchase your tickets
now. The winner will be announced at New Washington’s Light Up ceremony on the Saturday
immediately following Thanksgiving. Winner need not be present to win.

  

Call Bette Harbin at 502-767-1790 or Joe Webb at 812-293-3403 for more information.
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